
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
We wanted to update you on what we have been doing.  We have: 
 

 Visited the Urb Community Farm in Wolverton on Tuesday 7th November to 
get ideas on starting a community garden at school after Christmas 

 Monday 13th November we planted 62 trees at Middleton Park, see pictures 
attached 

 We have a rota for litter picking every other day.  Mrs Jones 
does not have to remind us we just go and get on 

 After much discussion we have decided not to do our 
Christmas Tree and baubles because we know the children 
love giving each other Christmas cards – it is part of the 
magic of Christmas!  You can send your cards in after 
Christmas and we will recycle them for you 

 We have ordered a large bin to recycle crisp packets 

 We are trying out road signs to see if it makes a difference to our parking 
situation.  If they are successful we shall purchase them.  You can let us know 
what you think 

 

We are working very hard to help save our planet 
 
Thank you for all your support. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Eco Council 
Newsletter 

 

Aiden Cataleya Elisia-Faith 

Elvina Emily Hannah 

Harley Iuliana Max 

Nathan Nico  

 




